
From January 1 2022, it is possible to confirm  
your parenthood via a simple e-service.

This means that all unmarried, new parents 
who are registered in Sweden can acknowledge 
their child via a computer or a smartphone the first 
14 days after the child's birth. It is also possible to 
report joint custody with this e-service.

Read more about how this works, and what  
criteria that need to be met at:

www.mfof.se/digitally
.

Now, digital parenthood  
acknowledgement is possible.


